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Editors’ Note


Anne Hung & Maya Linsley

We would like to acknowledge with respect the Lekwun-
gen-speaking peoples on whose traditional territory the 
University of Victoria stands and the Songhees, Esquimalt, 
and WSÁNEĆ peoples whose historical relationships with 
the land continue to this day.

Volume 12 of The Albatross would not have been possible 
without the support of the UVic English community. We 
would like to thank everyone who submitted to the journal, 
all of our contributors, and the editorial staff, who have col-
laborated with authors virtually to produce the exceptional 
essays in this issue. We are grateful to Drs. Mary Elizabeth 
Leighton and Lisa Surridge for their editing workshop and 
ongoing support, and Robert Steele for his copy-editing 
workshop, which trained many of our copy editors. 

We would like to recognize the 2021–22 executive 
members of the UVic English Students’ Association, the or-
ganization that generously funds The Albatross: Nina Brad-
ley, Ella Cuskelly, Jocelyn Diemer, John Fitzsimmons, Emily 
Frampton, Madison George-Berlet, Anne Hung, Errin John-
ston-Watson, Kira Keir, Molly LeBlanc, Maya Linsley, Alicia 
Murray, Zoë Nilson, Nicole Paletta, Ekamjot Pooni, Macken-
zie Stapleton, and Tiegan Suddaby. Furthermore, we would 
like to thank the University of Victoria Students’ Society and 
the other UVic Humanities journals.

The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic created a multitude 
of challenges, and we would like to acknowledge the adapt-
ability, resilience, and commitment of the editors and con-
tributors who made the publication of this issue possible. 
We are proud to present eight undergraduate essays that ex-
emplify the curiosity and insightfulness of the UVic English 
Department. It has been an honour to learn and grow with 
the Albatross team, and we hope that the journal continues 
to engage and inspire UVic students in the years to come. 


